Tennessee Trails Association (TTA) Report of the 2020 Annual Membership Meeting October 27, 2020

In 2020, no Annual Membership Meeting occurred, in consequence of cancellation of the 2020 Annual Conference.

It therefore seemed advisable, for continuity of the record, to make this report of how annual membership business was handled outside of meeting, as follows:

- Chapter officer reports to Membership for the year were published in the October TTA Newsletter.
- Election of Directors at Large, and Regional Directors, was accomplished under the direction of Membership Director Cheryl Heckler, allowing Members to vote via email using the software program Survey Monkey. For Members not voting by email, instructions on how to prepare and submit a paper ballot, were detailed in the October Newsletter. Libby Francis reported 160+ votes were received—a sum dramatically higher than any Annual Membership Meeting in numerous years.
- · Awards were deferred.

Report submitted by Melinda Pearson, Secretary